
Memorial Medical Center
Corpus Christi, Texas
June 18, 1976

To: Members of the Pediatric and Family Practice Departments

From: Pediatric MCE Committee

Subject: Distribution of audit on "Acute Gastroenteritis"

In view of deficiencies found on pudit on topic "Gastroenteritis" the Pediatric
MCE Committee recommended to send an amended copy of the audit material and
Summary for information and review by each member of the Pediatric and Family
Practice Departments.

The audit will be presented to the Joint Pediatric Department Meeting on July 7
for approval before submittint ti to the Excecutive Committee.

Pediatric MCE Committee


